
Annual EHHA Meeting 
October 20, 2020 

Bob Anundson, Secretary 
 

The Zoom meeting started at 7:05 pm 
 
Bob Anundson, secretary, confirmed that there was a quorum with the combination of attendees and proxies. 
 
Leif Olsen, president, described changes in the voting process where negative votes were to be cast using the 
Zoom chat facility. 
 
The 2019 annual meeting minutes were approved. Should have been a motion. 
 
Warren Pierce presented the financials and the budget. A motion for approval was made by Ryan Schaafsma and 
seconded by Kris Ecklund. They were approved. 
 
Doug Davis present the Architectural Committee report (attached). 
 
Bob Anundson made a motion that Kenneth Valentine be elected to the board. Charlie Pugh seconded and it 
passed. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:25 
 
Kris Ecklund, Gretha Davis, and Bob Anundson gave updates on Cert, Map our neighborhood, and security 
cameras.   
 


